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TAKE NOTE 

PLEASE!! 

 
• Dirt for free. 

 

• Be safe on your 

hunts!!! 

 

If you have news that is of public 

interest, send us an email.  If you 

have questions about news we 

publish, send us an email.  If there 

are announcements for the good of 

the community, send us an email.  

Of course, you can always come by 

and see us. 

NEWSLETTERS 

 

The town still has some fill dirt 
if anyone needs any.  If you 
have holes in your driveways 
or back yards, come get all 
you want.  Yours free for the 
taking. 

However, it will be spread out 
to fill in low spots and holes in 
our yard by mid-November, so 
if you need any, get yours 
quickly.    

 

  

Town of Felsenthal 

1000 S. 3rd St. 
Huttig, AR 71747 

 
 

PHONE/FAX: 
870-943-2454 

 
 

E-MAIL: 
tofelsenthal@ 

bayoucable.com 

We’re on the Web! 
See us at: 

http://www.felsenthal-
ar.com/ 

BURN BAN 

LIFTED! 

After the LONG HOT 
SUMMER, the burn ban is 
finally lifted.  Please burn 
carefully and responsibly.  
We are still very dry around 
here, and we do not want 
an out of control fire.  
Thanks for your 
cooperation and help 
throughout this burn ban. 

FELSENTHAL MAPS 
FOR SALE AGAIN. 
WORTH CAMP’S 
LAMINATED MAPS OF 
THE REFUGE ARE 
NOW AVAILABLE 
HERE AT OUR 
OFFICE.  PRICE IS 
$25.00. 
 
GET THEM WHILE 
THEY ARE HOT.   

MAPS ARE HERE 

NEED DIRT, 

ANYONE? 

Be Safe 

Dear hunters: 
 
That time is here again.  Be 
safe in the woods—in your 
tree stands and with your 
weapons.  We wish you 
good luck and good hunting 
each and every day you go 
out.  Enjoy God’s gifts to us. 

Safety of Children! 

Children riding 4-wheelers 
are beginning to be a hazard 
to themselves and to others 
who are driving regular 
vehicles.  No one wants a 
tragedy.  Please stress to 
your children about safe 
driving of 4-wheelers. 
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